
 

 

 

 

Carclaze Newsletter  
Friday 17th May 2019 

St Pirans Close 

St Austell 

PL25 3TF 

Tel: 01726 74194 (this is not a text service) 

Email: secretary@carclazesch.org 

Website: www.carclazesch.org 

Parent Pay: www.parentpay.com 

Head: Mr Simon Pollard  

 

 

Scan this QR code with your smartphone and 

it will take you straight to the school 

website. 

Welcome and updates 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Thank you for all your support 
with the May Fair. We raised a 
fantastic £1650 which has helped 
pay for the new stage. 

 

It’s been a busy week with SATs 
in Year 6 and the children were 
amazing with a very positive 
attitude throughout the week.  

 

Next week Year 2 continue with 
their SATs whilst Year 3 are on 
camp at the beginning of the 
week. 

 

This weekend Mr Carl Miles (Isla 
Miles’ dad) joins the very 
prestigious 100 marathon club as 
he completes his 100th with the 
Imerys Mararthon. We wish him 
an enjoyable run. Don’t forget the 
fun run! 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Simon Pollard 

Head Teacher 

 

Parent Survey  

https://s.surveyplanet.com/dwEXtHA_V  

http://peninsulatrust.org/
https://s.surveyplanet.com/dwEXtHA_V


ATTENDANCE AWARDS 

Welcome to the weekly attendance awards.  
We have been set a target of more than 96% 
attendance. 

This week the following classes have reached 
their target and will receive 10 minutes extra 
play: 

 

Charlestown   96% 

Pisky Cove   98.9% 

Mawgan Porth   97.3% 

Greenaway   98% 

Perranporth   96.4% 

Bamaluz    98.9% 

Porthluney   97.7% 

Hemmick    98.9% 

Polzeath    99.2% 

 

The following classes just missed out on their 
target this week.  Good luck for next week: 

 

Polkerris    95.6% 

Porthpean    92.8% 

Carlyon Bay   93.9% 

Sennen    95.6% 

Harlyn Bay   95.8% 

 

If you would like to know 
your child’s individual         
attendance please login to 
the eSchools website - 
www.carclazesch.org  

We have had an increased number of         
requests for leave of absence to attend   
weddings.  Please note that we will only be 
able to authorise these for close family and 
will only authorise the day of the wedding not 
the travel etc. 

Sports Day 2019 

Proposed Date:  

Wednesday 19th June 2019 

KS1 - After Lunch                       

KS2 - Morning 

Friends will be providing               

refreshments on the day 

Deadlines for Payments (please login to   

Parent Pay): 

Year 3 Camp - All payments are due for 

Porthpean by:  31st May 2019  

Year 4 Camp - All payments are due for    

Delaware by:  25th May 2019 

Year 6 Camp - All payments are due for    

London by: 17th May 2019 

Please speak to the school office if you have 

any queries regarding your payments.   

Certificates and Awards: Club Cancellations - Please note that 

due to residentials, we will not be   

running the following after school 

clubs: 

Week Beginning 20th May 19  

Rounder's - Monday 

Badminton - Monday 

Cricket - Tuesday  

Maths - Tuesday  

Dodgeball –Wednesday  

Week Beginning 3rd June 19 

Badminton - Monday 

Badminton - Friday  

https://www.bing.com/images/search?q=sports+day+cartoons&id=D5BD80E594D555EE7C88BD61F7390336E0A42AAD&FORM=IQFRBA


Health and Safety: 

Please can we remind parents to keep a 

close eye on their children after and  

before school.  We have had reports of 

children climbing on the reading den 

roof and on various walls around the 

school grounds.  

Can we also request that you ask your 

children not to run across flower beds 

and boarders as staff and children have 

been working hard planting seeds and 

flowers.  Many Thanks  

11th July 2019  

Kernow King  School Workshops 

Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 All Taking Part 

£1.00 Voluntary Contribution  via 

Parent Pay  

 

“The workshops helped to boost the    

confidence of students and watching some 

of them transform was a real privilege. 

One student started the session by     

whispering his name and trying to avoid 

eye contact and, at the end of the two 

hours, he gave a stellar performance in 

front of the group.”  

Cake Sale 

Fundraiser After School - In Aid of Mount Edgecombe Hospice 

Please come along to the front of the school at 3pm to purchase a bun! 

12th July 2019 at 3.00pm 

 

 



Friends of Carclaze School: 

  

Current Committee.. 
 
Chair - Joanna Miles 
Vice Chairs - Donna Miles &     
Marie Kast 
Treasurers - Jo Plester & Zoe 
Derriman 
Secretary - Kerry Gray 
Vice Secretary - Alisa     
Shopland 
 
We are friendly,                   
approachable and hope to 
put new attendees at ease 
but if you are nervous, bring 
someone along with you as 
the more the merrier! 

  

Bun Bake Dates: 

Just two more bun bakes to go 

this year: 

 

Year 1  - 17th June 

FS   - 8th July 

 

May Fayre 

A huge thank you to the Friends, Staff and Parents 

who kindly gave up their time to help at last week’s 

May Fayre.  It was a fantastic afternoon with lots of 

activities for the children and adults to enjoy.  A 

great time was had by all and we raised an amazing 

£1650 profit. 

Thank you to all the local businesses for their        

continued support with our School Fayres, we really 

do appreciate their generosity.   

 

 

Next meeting: 

6th June at 7.30pm - All welcome 

 


